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All the News that is fit to print and 
then some….. 

Sept. 16, 2025 Newsletter 
Volume 4, No. 24 

 

Club Meetings are the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month. 
Friendship Hall of Shepherd of the Lake Lutheran Church, 

143 Chota Ctr., Tellico Village. Across from POA office. 

 
 

 

  
Sept. 16 meeting was attended by 57 members. We had 
the pleasure of welcoming 2 guests. Lisa Frazier and Cat 
Balderston. Cat is a friend of Janine Julian. Looking forward 
to seeing them again. 
 

Happy Birthdays – Page 2 
 

Service Hours for August - Page 3 
 

Guest Speaker, Mike Blackwell – Page 4 
 

Katey Bailey (Soon 2B FMP) read two thank you notes for 
donations.  Susan Fox, Director of Lenoir City Family 
Resource Center, and Michele Lewis, Executive Director of 
Loudon County Education Foundation. Copies of the thank 
you notes are saved in MemberDay>Files>Thank You 
Letters and Cards.  They can also be viewed on our website. 
https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/thank-you-notes/ 
 

Rick Hamm announced the Womens Club Annual Tour of 
Homes is Sunday, October 12th. The organization is part of 
Tellico Working Together. They need volunteers to shuttle 
people from Tanasi Parking Lot to a designated dro-off 
area, and drive back to Tanasi those who finished the tour.  
Contact Rick if you are interest in being a “Uber Driver” for 
this event. 941-468-7441 or walkerhamm@gmail.com 
 

Pancake Breakfast:  
Ginger Swintosky, Co-Chair, gave a shout out and thank 
you to Pat Robinson. Pat, once again, has secured 
donations of paper goods and other items for the PB 
breakfast, helping to reduce expenses. 
  

On Sept. 25 David Coulter, Lieutenant Governor of our 
Division,  will be installing the new slate of officers for 
Sweetwater Kiwanis Club. 
 

Judy Dowell, Program Committee Co-Chair: Volunteers 
needed to set up and clean up at meetings. Also volunteers 
to purchase ice teas/lemonade and bring to meetings.      
 

Katey Bailey – Oct. 7th will be her last official meeting as 
our Club President. Roger Robertson, will  install of our 
new slate of officers.   Roger is the outgoing Lt. Governor.                 
 
  
 

     
  
 
 
 
 

                   
       
 

 

 

                    
 

                           
Learning Library - Page 6 
 

Weekend Food 4 Kids – Page 7 
 

Annual Book Fair Lenoir City Elementary School - Page 8 
 

Ken Austin: Qtrly Commodity Food Distribution - Page 9 
     

                    
 
Mary Procyk:  Storange Unit Clean up and Organization  - 
scheduled September 20th at 8:30 am.  Volunteer Storage, 
300 Mialaquo Rd., TV. Unit C-11. Mprosouth61@gmail.com 
 

Ray Mouse: Get Your Selfie2School Sept. 24th  - Page 10 
 

David Coulter: Inter-Club Sept 26th Athens Club – Page 11 
 

Community Fest: Sept. 28 - Page 12 
 

Ruthie Thornton: Fall Picnic is Sept. 27th. Reservations are 
now closed.  
 

Ginger Swintosky/Mary Procyk/Ginnie Murdock:  Pancake 
Breakfast – Page 13 
 

Rob Orkney & Andrea Johnson – Oakridge Kiwanis All 
Abilities Fair Oct. 18th – Page 14 
 

Tellico Working Together Upcoming Events – Page 15 
  

Don’t Stop Praying and Closing – Page 16 
 
 

If you use Facebook, please follow us.  
Ask your family, friends, neighbors to follow us too! 

We are at 193 followers.  
        

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/thank-you-notes/
mailto:walkerhamm@gmail.com
mailto:Mprosouth61@gmail.com
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OCTOBER 2025 – HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
   1 

 
2 3 4 

 
5 
 

6 
Mary Procyk 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
Larry Dill 

13 
 

14 
 

15 16 
Larry Weir 

 

17 
Helen Nicholson 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
 

21 22 23 
 

24 
 

25 
Bob Swintosky 

26 
Caren Salazar 

 

27 
 

28 
Pat Humphrey 
Don Whitman 

29 30 31  

SEPTEMBER 2025 – HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 1 2 3 

Heather Burke 
 

4 5 6 
 

7 
 

8 9 
John Brazil 

 

140 
 

11 
 

12 
 

13 
 

14 15 
 

16 
Loren Plemmons 

 

17 
Bev Sikorski 

18 
 

19 
Laura Wrubel 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23 24 25 
 

26 
 

27 

28 
 

29 
 

30     

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
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Susan Fox, Director of Lenoir City Family Resource Center, posted the article below  
on their Facebook page, Friday, Sept. 5, 2025! 

 

#GetYourSelfie2School Partnership Spotlight!  

 

Thank you to the Kiwanis Club of Tellico Village for being an invaluable asset to our community. Their readiness to lend a 
helping hand significantly enhances our initiatives at the Lenoir City Schools Family Resource Center. As a steadfast 
partner, their unwavering support for Lenoir City Schools is deeply appreciated, and we cannot thank them enough for 
their contributions. 

We encourage you to visit the Kiwanis Club of Tellico Village Facebook page to explore opportunities for supporting their 
initiatives aimed at assisting the community in various ways. The next opportunity to contribute is the Fall Pancake 
Breakfast, scheduled for Saturday, October 11, 2025, at the Tellico Village Community Church from 7:30 to 11:00 AM. 
For complete details, please refer to their Facebook page. 

#GetYourSelfie2School #AttendanceAwarenessMonth #attendancematters #attendancecounts 

 

 

 

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
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https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
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Our club has been asked to participate in welcoming students to Loudon Elementary School on the 
morning of September 24,  2025. 

 

Our involvement will surely help the children to feel welcomed and appreciated. 
 

Kiwanians will need to first sign in at the office.  
You’ll then be ready to greet the students as they begin arriving at 7:00 am. offering a simple, warm 

greeting like “Good morning. Happy you are here,” along with a friendly smile, can significantly ease any 
anxieties the children might have as they start their day. It's a small gesture that can make a significant 

difference, helping to create a nurturing and supportive school environment. 
 

If you're available and interested in contributing to this meaningful initiative, please reach out to Ray or 
Beth Mouse. Ray: raymouse48@gmail.com  865-712-7820 

Beth: bethmouse1950@gmail.com 865-712-9189. 
 

As per Ray, we will be needed again in October. 
 

 
 

 

Get Your Selfie 2 School Campaign was created in  
August 2023 by Susan Fox, Director of Family Resource 

Center Lenoir City and   
Cindy Purdy, Director of Loudon County Schools Family 

Resource Center, who passed away 3/14/25. 
Mandi Wolfe, has stepped into Cindy’s role. 

If you have met Mandi, you know she is  
amazing and the Loudon County Schools  

Family resource Center could not be in better hands. 
 

The main goal of this Campaign is to assist the schools in 
promoting the importance of regular school attendance. 

 

Ray and Beth Mouse are Co-Chairs of the 
Get Your Selfie 2 School Project with Kiwanis. 

 
 

 

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
mailto:raymouse48@gmail.com
mailto:bethmouse1950@gmail.com
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Next Inter-Club is 
September 26th at Noon 
Kiwanis Club of Athens 

Tennessee Wesleyan Collage 
Glenn Lowe Dining Room 

Athens, TN 
 

Contact David Coulter if you 
are interested in attending. 
Davidcoulter46@gmail.com 

 
Members who wish to carpool 

can meet in Sloan’s parking 
lot 11:30 a.m. 

 
 
 

 

  

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
mailto:Davidcoulter46@gmail.com
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Mary Procyk, Co-Chair, stated we need Pancake cookers. Other slots are still open. PLEASE 
volunteer to help out.  Oct. 7th is the last meeting before the PB. 
 
Kevin Flanagan, PB Ticket Master, noted there are still 8 members who have not picked up 
their tickets. We ask all try and sell your tickets. If not, consider purchasing them, and donating 
them to others. 
 
Ginnie Murdock, has taken over the role of Dining Room Coordinator for the PB. Help is need 
to set up  tables and chairs on Oct. 10th  and break down the dining room on  Oct 11th  after the 
PB.  Need a few strong (or semi-strong) men! 
 
Contact Co-Chairs if you have any questions. Ginger Swintosky or Mary Procyk. 
Ginger – gswintosky@gmail.com 

 

Mary – mprosouth61@gmail.com 
 

23 days left until 

Our Fall Pancake Breakfast 

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
mailto:gswintosky@gmail.com
mailto:mprosouth61@gmail.com


 

 
 

 
https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/                                                                                 https://www.facebook.com/KiwanisTV/ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

Pa
ge

14
 

  

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/


 

 
 

 
https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/                                                                                 https://www.facebook.com/KiwanisTV/ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

Pa
ge

15
 

 

 

Community Services Committee  Project Leaders are Dan Kuzdzal  865-657-9331  djkuzdzal@yahoo.com  and  Randy Heiden  865-408-1605  
randynancyh@outlook.com   Our Kiwanis Club works together with fifteen other civic organizations and churches in the Tellico Village area to support 
each other in various community-oriented projects and charitable causes. 

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/
mailto:djkuzdzal@yahoo.com
mailto:randynancyh@outlook.com
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Let us know if you or someone you know has asked for prayers.   

Pray for our nation, our military, the first responders, everyone committed 
to protect and uphold our freedoms. 

 
 
 
 

Peace out, 
Angie Antico 

Editor 

 

 

 
 

Please remember our members who are facing difficult health issues. 
 

Al Porell – our club’s founder. 
 

Helen Nicholson – one of our first woman member and former club president. 
 

Please keep Reba Herzfeld in your prayers. Her brother, Mike Kreitzberg, fell on vacation while on a cruise. 
He had to be airlifted to Amsterdam, then flown home to Florida. 

He was placed in a medically induced coma. Reba has texted that he is awake. 
He faces a long, difficult road ahead.  

 Pray for Mike's healing. Pray for his wife, Jana, and Reba. 

 

https://k15626.site.kiwanis.org/

